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"Draft Guidelines for safe Chinese herbal medicine practice" 

To: Chinese Medicine, AHPRA 

Dear Executive officer, 

I've read yo ur "Draft Guidelines for safe Chinese herbal medicine practice". 

I. I di sagree that we MUST use botanic name in labelling. I believe the pinyin should be the 
Key labe l language. 

~. I bdieve that we need to label herbs onl y at the first consu ltation and whenever patients 
asked. 

3. I believe the Board should allow us to use reasonable variations to label. 

4. I bel ievc Chincs character is sui table lor herbal namc prescription in practitioner's own 
cl inic. 

"-indest Regards 

Print name: Hi/vO c),a ,: 'J 




